
インタナショナル･ナパサ（２０２３年６月６日） 

 

1) Let’s begin with the thefts that occurred in Hiratsuka City in April 2023. 

April 2023, Hiratsuka City had 22 bicycles thefts. They occurred in most towns in the city. Especially, 3 

cases were occurred in Beniya Cho respectively. Some bicycles were stolen from houses’ properties. 

Some bicycles were stolen locked. We strongly recommend you adding wire-type locks on your bicycle 

with an ordinary bike-key lock. 

There were 4 cases of motorcycle thefts. In particular, 2 cases occurred in Nakahara. When parking a 

motorcycle, it is recommended to add a key to the normal key to prevent theft. 

 

2) Next is the announcement of the concert at the Hachimanyama Western-style Manshion. 

On Wednesday, June 21st, a concert will be held at the Hachimanyama Youkan. The piano concert 

starts at 11 a.m., and the chamber music performance starts at 2 p.m. The first 60 people can enter. For 

inquiries, please contact the Yokohama Rubber Memorial Museum at 0463-35-7114. 

 

3) The next is the notice of "Increase of Childbirth Temporary Grant" 

From April 2023, the "Childbirth Grant" that you can receive when you give birth to a child has become 

500,000 yen. Please contact the hospital where you gave birth for the procedure to receive this money. If 

you need an interpreter, please call the Multilingual Support Center Kanagawa at 045-316-2770. 

 

4) Next is the announcement of the soccer match schedule Shonan Bellmare at Lemon Gas Stadium. 

Shonan Bellmare will face Sagan Tosu on Saturday, June 24th. The game starts at 7 p.m. The 

admission ticket is 2,700 yen for adults and 1,000 yen for elementary school students, junior high 

school students, and high school students. Only unreserved seats. 

 

5) Next is the information on the Aozora Ichiba “Sun Sun Marche” which means Blue Sky Market. 

It will be held at Shona Kaigan Beach Park in Takahamadai, Hiratsuka City from 10:00 am to 2:00pm 

on Sunday, June 11th, 2023. Many kinds of handmade accessories and various tasty food at kitchen 

trucks are available. 

Free Parking. For further information, please call at 0463-31-7211. 


